
Winslow  School  students
extend their kindness to New
Bedford’s homeless
“At Winslow School in New Bedford, we have a student team that
is called the PBIS Ambassadors of Kindness. They work hard to
spread  kindness  in  their  school  and  in  their  community.
Recently  one  of  the  members,  Cameron  wanted  to  start  a
collection for the homeless people in New Bedford.

Through many generous donations from Winslow Families- the
students were able to make 42 care packages for the homeless.
?” – Kris Nightingale Pires.
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